
 

 

 
Lindsay Snowdon 

 
Bungendore NSW 2621 
 
 
11 October 2021  
 
 
Director - Social and Infrastructure Assessments 
Planning and Assessment 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
Locked Bag 5022 
Parramatta NSW 2124 
 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 
 
 
NEW HIGH SCHOOL IN BUNGENDORE 
APPLICATION NO. SSD-14394209 
 
 
I refer to the above state-significant development application. 
 
I object to the proposal, for the following reason(s): 
 
- the proposed site for the High School is to be constructed across an important access road 
(Majara St) and extending over parts of Bungendore Park and the Common 
- this site has a very small building envelope and will constrain the future growth of the High 
school’s potential.  
- the status of Bungendore Park, Crown Land gazetted 1844 and dedicated for public recreation 
- increased traffic and road safety risks. A danger due to proximity of railway line. The closure of 
an important and heavily used road (Majara St) without the benefit of traffic studies. 
- alternative sites, which offer considerably more land, with the potential for growth and with 
better connections to existing major roads (particularly beneficial for students from new 
developments and outlying areas) have been identified close to Bungendore. 
- the proposed site is very limited, planning appears to have been rushed in an area (ie 
Bungendore) which is expanding rapidly 
 
I have not, and no associate of mine, has made any political donation to any person in the 2 years 
preceding this submission.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Lindsay Snowdon 
 
 
 




